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Mr Parrott, Headteacher, commented; ‘congratulations to all the Iveshead Year 13 who have
received their results today.  We are really proud of you all and so pleased and relieved that you
are able to celebrate some fantastic individual results and look forward to some incredible
destinations next year.

The last few years have been so challenging for us all and to achieve what you have done
against such a background is phenomenal.  The determination, resilience and good humour you
have shown during your years at Iveshead will set you up for the rest of your lives’.

Vice Chair of Governors, Clare Shenton, added; ‘it was fabulous to join you all this morning and
see your faces as you realised how well you had done.  The Iveshead governors are also very
proud of all that you have achieved in such unusual circumstances.  Well done all.  Our Post 16
students are the ambassadors for Iveshead and have provided such a good example for our
younger students.  The governors would also like to pass on their thanks and congratulations to
all the staff at Iveshead’.

Director of Post 16, Nathan James, wrote to all Iveshead Year 13 students to say;
‘Congratulations on completing your A-Levels in what has been an incredibly difficult two years.
You have dealt with the challenges of not one, but TWO lockdowns admirably and without fuss.
We have been so impressed with each and every one of you in what has been unchartered
waters educationally speaking.

We would like to thank you all for the maturity and positivity you have shown throughout
Post-16. I understand that this has not been an easy, or even hugely enjoyable experience for
your cohort, due to uncertainty and restrictions, but hope you’ve been able to leave with plenty
of positive and happy memories’!

Any students with queries or requiring support, including accessing clearing, should contact Mr
James, Director of Post 16, on njames@ivesheadschool.org
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